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Food is only nutritious if it
Is eaten: Dietitians
Australia welcomes the
focus on aged care in the
new Government’s first
Parliamentary sitting

week- Media statement

Dietitians Australia welcomes the focus on aged care legislative reform by the Albanese

Government on the first parliamentary sitting day for the new government.

“We're hopeful this is just the start of a meaningful transformation of our aged care sector,

and the lives of our elderly Australians,” Mr Hunt said.

“We are eagerly anticipating the opportunity to meet with Minister Wells. As the leading voice
in nutrition and dietetics in Australia we are committed to ensuring malnutrition in aged care
is eradicated and money intended to be spent on food for residents makes its way into

nutritious meals that are consumed.


https://dietitiansaustralia.org.au/

“With skill shortages and the winter wave of COVID-19 the aged care workforce is stretched

beyond its limits.

“Who is on hand to help ensure resident mealtimes are supervised and supported with a

nourishing meal plan?

“Our Accredited Practising Dietitians can help relieve some of the pressure being experienced
in the aged care workforce, we have hundreds of them skilled in aged care nutrition, willing

and eager to contribute.

“We are still concerned that under the Government’sAged Care Legislation Amendment
(Financial Transparency) Bill, it still relies on self-reporting by aged care providers, there is no

independent audit.

“For a sector in such a state of crisis, we need the requirement for accountability and

transparency to go much further than this.

“It will be a relief to many Australian families knowing there could soon be a guarantee their

loved ones will have access to a registered nurse on duty in their aged care facilities.
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For media enquiries and interviews, contact our Media Officer on0409 661 920.

Note to editors: Dietitians Australia is the leading voice of nutrition in Australia, representing
dietitians nationally and advocating for healthier communities. Accredited Practising Dietitian
(APD) is the only national credential recognised by the Australian Government as the quality

standard for nutrition and dietetics services in Australia.
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